## PENNSYLVANIA FFA FOUNDATION



Refresh, Renew & Reconnect to your passion for FFA



VOLUME 1 ~ NOVEMBER 2017

## Earning to Live ~ 25 years of support!

Foundation featured donor: Willard & Nancy Campbell of Hoss's Steak and Sea House

Why we give?

Young people are the future of this great nation. The FFA helps to instill the values that we, and our family have tried to live by-love of God, love of family, love of country." ~Nancy

A passionate financial sponsor, the Campbell family has donated to the Pennsylvania FFA Foundation for over 25 years. The Campbell's reside in Duncansville, PA. Bill and Nancy have 5 children and 13 grandchildren, many of which are currently employed at the corporation headquarters. The family owns and operates, Hoss's Steak and Sea House which serves as a Title Sponsor each year at the Foundation golf outing and charity event. Willard (Bill) and Nancy are not your typical sponsors, they are strategic partners ensuring a positive future for the Pennsylvania FFA. Beyond giving, the family offers advice and helps in planning the golf outing to enable its success. The family purchases animals at local FFA chapter livestock auctions, offers in-kind donations of meat, and creates connections for new and potential sponsors for the Foundation.



Bill was a past FFA member at Hollidaysburg High School from 1951-1953. Bill loves to share stories of his time in the FFA. He felt being in the restaurant business, it would be a great idea to start buying members' projects at livestock auctions and it only grew from

there. With the family agreeing to be the title sponsor of the very first golf outing, the foundation invited Bill to serve on the Foundation Board. Bill responded, "Nancy will..."

And with that Nancy became involved in an organization that Bill loved. Nancy was never involved in FFA, but she says she learned so much serving on the foundation board. She found the time of service to be rewarding and fulfilling.

"I was always so impressed with the character of the FFA kids....They are hardworking, dedicated, respectful and appreciative. Those are wonderful qualities that you wish more kids possessed these days." ~Nancy "FFA is a great organization. It helps young folks build confidence and helps to make them more well-rounded." ~ Bill



Hoss's Steak and Sea House opened in October of 1983. Bill created the business to be the family friendly restaurant we know today. There are currently 35 Hoss's restaurants. The family also has opened five new Marzoni's Brick Oven & Brewing Company restaurants. The corporation employs more than 2700 wonderful people.

What advice would you offer to FFA members?

"Learn all you can. It would be very beneficial for you to learn public speaking." Bill and Nancy both wish that they were more skilled at that.

The foundation is so appreciative to have partners like the Campbell's! Thank you for all you do!

